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Thursday 19th November 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                     
 
We are all very excited that the preparations for our Christmas Nativity are now in full 
swing. We are writing to you with information regarding your child’s costume for the 
performance which will be filmed and shared with you via a private link. 
 
Each class will be taking on a different role so please see below which role your child will 
have and which costume they will need to bring in. 
 
Ireland class 
Please dress your child as royalty for our nativity dance.  You can buy or make a crown (we 
will make some at school too if children need them).  They could wear princess dresses or 
smart clothes if they wish. 
 
Wales class 
Please dress your child as a star for our nativity dance. They could wear white t-shirts 
decorated with tinsel or yellow clothes.  
 
Scotland class 
Please dress your child in party clothes for our nativity celebration dance.  
 
Please could you ensure your child’s costume is named and brought into school by Friday 4th 
December. 
 
Many thanks 
 
The Reception Team 
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